
Reminder: 
 Please have a complete 

set of weather appropriate 

clothes for your child  

Tuition is considered late 
by 4pm of the first day 
of the month/week when 
care is being given. Late  

tuition payments will  
generate a $40 late fee 

 We hope everyone had a fun and 

safe holiday. We would like to 

thank all of the parents who  

attended our  

Holiday Programs.  

The teachers and children had lots 

of fun preparing and performing 

for you.  

We would also like to thank  

everyone for the thoughtful gifts, 

we really appreciate them! 

This month’s theme is  

Winter Wonderland. The classes 

will be doing lots of fun activities 

and projects with the children. 

Keep an eye on the  

parent boards for any  

important information.  

Just a reminder we are closed 

January 17th.  

 

 

 

 

VPK starts at 9:00am. 

Parents Night Out 
 January 14th, 2022 

6:00pm-11:00pm 

Parents can have the night out while your child 
has a fun filled evening of arts, games and a 

movie. We also provide dinner.  

Siblings and friend’s children  
welcome. Please sign up at the front  desk. 

Wellington Academy 

South Cape  

Check us out online! 

www.wellingtonacademyschools.com         

January 10th & 11th: NO VPK  

January 14th: Parent Appreciation 

January 14th: Parents Night Out         

   6:00pm-11:00 pm 

January 17th: Wellington Closed  

 Teacher In Service Day 

 

 

 
 
 
 

For the safety of the  
children, please do not leave your 
car running unattended, also be 
sure to watch your speed in the 
parking lot and that children are  

attended to at all times. 
Please do not use the handicap 
spot at pick up and drop off time 

without proper permit. 
Check our Wellington  

Facebook page for  

photos of our classroom 

events and activities. 

Become our friend  on  

Facebook! 

 
 

We just want to thank 
you for bringing your 
child in before 9am!  

 
Breakfast is served 

until 8:30am. 

4412 SE 15 Ave. Cape Coral, FL 33904 
Phone: 239-549-8818  Fax: 239-549-

 
 

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583


Happy New Year! 
We are ready to start 

a new year! 
We had such a great year of 

learning and exploring. We will 
be reviewing all we have 
learned, counting, letters, 

shapes, and color. 
As the weather gets colder 

please update the  
clothes in the cubbies. 

 
Thank you for all the donations 

and gifts for the Christmas party! 
Please continue to label all cups 

with first and last names.  
Please feel free to contact us 

with any problems or concerns! 
Thanks again parents for your 
support and being so GREAT!  

 
Thank you for letting us care  for 

your precious babies. 
 

Love your Dev. 1 Teachers: 
  Ms. Connie, & Ms. Lydia 

Happy New Year! 
 

We hope everyone had a fun 
and safe holiday.  

We our continuing to recite 
our alphabet, colors and   

numbers.  
Please have your child here 
by 9am so they don’t miss 
out on important learning 

time. 
Please check the parent 

board for upcoming news. 
Our friends are working so 
hard on potty training lets  
master this milestone for 

the new year. Thank you for 
all your cooperation!  

  
Thank you for sharing your 

child with us! 
 

Love your Dev. 2 Teachers: 
 

Ms. Minnie & Ms. Isabella  
 

                     

D2 D1      Nursery 

  
Love your Infant Teachers: 

 
Ms. Kerry & Ms. Carrie 

 
 

Happy New Year!! 2022 Here we 
come.  

 
Speaking of new, we would like to ex-
tend a warm welcome to our newest 
friend, Jaxson. He is a pleasure to 

have in our class.  
 

We are looking forward to watching 
our babies learn and grow and reach 

their milestones this year. Layla is 
standing up all of the time now while 

Marianna is sitting up so well.  
 

Sadly we must say goodbye to Logan 
and Veda as they have moved on up 
to the ones. We know they will do fan-

tastic in their new room and we will 
stop by to say hello any chance we 

get.  
 

We hope all of our parents enjoyed 
the precious gifts that their little ones 
made for them. A big, big thank you 
to our parents for the lovely, heart-

warming gifts. We appreciate all that 
you do for us! 

 
Please remember to label all bottles 

and lids with child's first and last 
name.  Also, please keep a few 
weather appropriate changes of 
clothes on hand for your child. 



Pre-K 

 
Happy New Year! 

 
We would like to thank  

everyone that came to our 
Holiday Program. We are so 
proud of our class and the 
great job they did on their 

performance.  
Our theme this month is 
Winter Wonderland.  We 
will be learning all about 
the season of winter. In 

addition we will be learning 
about arctic animals and 

their habitats.  
Our focus this month will 
be on letters Qq, Rr, Ss 

and Tt as well as numbers 
11, 12 and 13. We are also 

working on positional words 
such as in, out, on, under, 
over, beside. Your help at 

home is greatly appreciated 
and will help with retention 

of skills. 
Please check parent board 

for upcoming news. 
 

Thank you for sharing your 
child with us! 

 
 

Love your VPK Teachers: 
Ms. Madelynn & Ms. Tammy 

Happy New Year!  
We are beyond ready to 

kick off a new year! 
Thank you parents for  
coming to our holiday  

program we are so proud of 
our class and how  
amazing they did.  

Thank you so much for all 
the thoughtful gifts, we  

appreciate everything you 
do! Thank you to all the   

parents who donated food 
for our class holiday party! 

The kids had a blast.       
The theme for this month is 
Winter Wonderland and our 

letters are Qq,  
Rr, Ss and Tt.  

Please continue to check the 
parent board for upcoming 

news and events.           
Make sure to have extra 

clothes in your child’s cubby 
and that they have a sheet 

and blanket each week.                                    

Thank you for sharing your 
child with us! 

Love your Pre-K Teachers: 
Ms. Kelsey & Ms. Francesca 

 
 
 

 
 

VPK B 
 
 

Happy New Year everyone! 
We are glad to say goodbye to 

2021 and hello to 2022. 
We hope you had a wonderful 

holiday season enjoying families 
and friends.  

Thank you for all the 
 contributions to our party and 
thank you for all the thoughtful 

teacher gifts! 
We hope everyone enjoyed the 
holiday program. The children 

worked hard on the songs, it was 
fun for all! 

For the month of January we are 
discussing everything about win-
ter, what animals hibernate, what 
they eat and living in the northern 

cold areas. 
In the next few weeks we will 

have the 2nd assessments due.  
Please continue to work with your 
child at home on writing and rec-
ognizing their names as well as 

the other letters 
 in the alphabet. 

We are looking forward to a new 
year with new  

learning activities! 
 

Thank you for sharing your child 
with us!  

 
Love your VPK Teacher: 

 Ms. Linda  

VPK A 



 
 

 Happy Birthday 
 
 
 
 

Autumn M.—————1/3 
 

Charles B.—————— 1/4 
 

Akaiya D.———–—————1/4 
 

Gabriel B.———–————–— 1/6 
 

Elizabeth W.———–——————1/8 
 

Grayson R.———————————1/22 
       



From  

South Cape 

Wellington Academy 


